Dear Denise,



I wanted to express a huge thank you for your contribution to this year's Angel Tree project. Yesterday, ten volunteers beautifully wrapped all of the gifts and wrote handwritten messages to the children on behalf of their incarcerated parent. We then delivered all of the gifts to Australia Post to ensure that they arrive in time for Christmas.

By next week, we will have completed 127 requests and helped youngsters understand that their parents love and care about them.

Again, thank you for participating in Prison Fellowship's Angel Tree project and making a difference in a child's life.

May you have a rich and wonderful Christmas.

Kind regards Sandra Cavallo



https://www.prisonfellowship.org/about/angel-tree/